

FIVE ACRES HIGH SCHOOL

22 May 2019

Dear Parent / Guardian

Further to my letter of 21 March, I am delighted to announce that Mr Ian Frost is now available to join us earlier than we had previously anticipated, and so will be taking up the permanent and substantive Headship of Five Acres School on 07 June 2019.

As noted previously, I will remain closely involved with Five Acres, continuing to oversee the school and support the staff and students to improve even further.

Mr Frost would like to invite you all to a 'Meet the Head' evening on Wednesday 12 June. He will run two slots 5.00 - 6.00 or 6.00 - 7.00pm. Please come to whichever is the most convenient. This will be an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have, and also to welcome Mr Frost to our school.

With best wishes,

Ben Parnell Headteacher

Five Acres High School